
13 January 2025

Invitation for Professor XU Xiuli（Passport Number: PE2237224）

Dear Professor Xu,

I am pleased to invite you to the Institute of Global Studies, Corvinus University of
Budapest, for scholarly exchanges and joint research between 28February and 8
March 2025.

I understand the cost of the visit will be covered by China Agricultural University.

I look forward to seeing you in Budapest and renewing our collaboration.

With best regards,

NYÍRI Pál
Professor, Institute of Global Studies
Corvinus University of Budapest, Hungary
1093 Budapest, Közraktár u. 2-6. C 408.
Tel. +36 30 913 6908
Email: p.d.nyiri@vu.nl


